
 

  

 

13 August 2008 

H.E. Ban Ki-moon 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

I am pleased to confirm that UNIVERA supports the ten principles of the Global Compact 

with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this 

communication, we express our intent to advance those principles within our sphere of 

influence, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the 

general public. 

Please find attached general information about our organization, as well as the contact 

details of the focal point for communication with the Global Compact Office.  

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Bill Lee, Dong Sik Kim       

CEO, PRESIDENT 

UNIVERA 

ECONET CENTER 302-4  

Sungsu-dong 2 Ga, Sungdong-gu, SEOUL KOREA 

Tel: +82 2 460 8978   Fax: +82 2 460 8899 

Email: billlee@univera.com, dskim@univera.com 
 


